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I am asking the committee to support this proposed legislation. Waiting period laws 
are associated with reduced suicide rates which creates a buffer between someone 
having a suicidal crisis and access to a gun. Waiting periods are a critical tool to allow
someone experiencing a crisis a second chance at life. Waiting periods can be the 
difference between life and death for anyone thinking about suicide. 


